September 17, 2002

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith appointing Mr. Wayne B. Clark as a member of the West Allis Community Development Authority. His four-year term will expire on October 1, 2011.

Mr. Clark was born in Eau Claire, Wisconsin, and has been a resident of West Allis for 29 years. He and his wife reside at 12112 West Holt Avenue and they are the parents of seven children.

Mr. Clark has an MS degree in Industrial Relations from the University of Wisconsin-Madison and a BS degree in Industrial Technology from the University of Wisconsin-Stout. He holds life certification as a Senior Professional in Human Resources (SPHR) and is certified as a Quality and Productivity Facilitator.

Mr. Clark is the President and Managing Principal of Maglio & Company, a consulting firm. Previous to that, he held various management and ownership positions in Right Management Consultants. Before joining the Right firm, Mr. Clark was both President and Owner of a Milwaukee headquartered outplacement and management consulting firm and Director and Owner of an international outplacement organization. Mr. Clark spent more than 20 years with three Fortune 500 companies. His professional experience includes all aspects of human resource management as well as the design and implementation of total quality management systems. He has extensive experience managing the organizational issues associated with acquisitions, divestitures and restructurings.

Mr. Clark served as a Member and Chair of the West Allis 2006 Centennial Celebration Executive Board, and he has continued his involvement with Centennial related work as Chair of the Centennial Plaza Task Force. He is currently a Member of the Plan Commission and the Joint Review Board for TIF #5. He previously served on the West Allis Police & Fire Commission, Community Development Authority, Economic Development Committee, West Allis Local Law Enforcement Block Grant Program Advisory Board, and the Juvenile Crime Enforcement Coalition. He is a Board Member of Aurora Health Care – Metro Region and West Allis Memorial Hospital, and he is a member of the board of two privately held corporations.

Your confirmation of this appointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Jeannette Bell, Mayor

JB:jfw MYR\CMTES\CLARK.CDA